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Announcement

The Journal of Fluorescence Can Now be Found on PubMed

After 3 years of planning with my counterpart at
Springer, Aaron Johnson, Editor for Biosciences, I am
pleased to be able to announce to readers that the Journal
of Fluorescence has been selected by the NLM Index-
ing Committee to be covered by Index Medicus/Medline.
Therefore, the Journal will appear on the National Library
of Medicine’s PubMed, starting January 2005.

This indexing landmarks an achievement for the
Journal of Fluorescence and is likely to significantly affect

the number and quality of manuscripts submitted, as well
as the Journals Impact Number in years to come.

At this time I would like to thank the Journal’s Edito-
rial Board and Readers for your continued support, thank
you.

Kind Regards
Dr. Chris D. Geddes
Editor-in-chief: The Journal of Fluorescence
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